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If you have any questions regarding this letter, please call Tammy Diaz-Martinez at (505)476­
6056 or Cheryl Frischkom at (505) 476-6058.

Sincerely,

l/~
J hn E. Kieling

rogram Manager
Permits Management Program
Hazardous Waste Bureau

cc: Tammy Diaz-Martinez, NMED HWB
Dave Cobrain, NMED HWB
Cheryl Frischkom, NMED HWB
Steve Smith, USACE-SWF
Chuck Hendrickson, U.S EPA Region 6
Sharlene Begay-Platero, Navajo Nation
Eugenia Quintana, Navajo Nation
Steve Beran, Zuni Pueblo
Edward Wemytewa, Zuni Pueblo
Clayton Seoutewa, Southwest Region BIA
Link Lacewell, DOIlBLM
Rose Duwyenie, Navajo BIA
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Mark Patterson
BRAC Environmental Director
Department of the Army
Fort Wingate Depot Activity
PO Box 268
Fort Wingate, NM 87316

RE: EXTENSION REQUEST FOR THE SUBMITTAL OF THE
PARCEL 21 RELEASE ASSESSMENT REPORT
FORT WINGATE DEPOT ACTIVITY
EPA ID# NM6213820974
FWDA-07-003

Dear Mr. Patterson:

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) received Fort Wingate Depot Activity's
(The Permittee) letter, dated September 26,2007 requesting an extension for submittal of the
Parcel 21 Release Assessment Report to allow resolution of issues related to the Release
Assessment Report for Parcel 21 required in NMED's Approval with Modifications, dated
August 8, 2007.

NMED hereby approves the extension request and the Parcel 21 Release Assessment Report will
be due no later that November 16, 2007.


